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I am contacting Secretary Acosta to demand that the Department of Labor preserve the Fiduciary Rule. Banks 
and other financial institutions advising individuals should be required to put their clients' financial interests 
above their own. The financial institutions' pretexts for eliminating this Rule are transparently self-serving. 
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